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Recreational Sports and Services Advisory Committee 
 
The Rec has changed over from wipes to towels and spray bottles.  This is the method used by 
the majority of universities and gyms.  The benefits gained are financial, environmental, health 
and convenience. 
 
The Rec Center is working with an informal group from departments across campus called the 
Faculty/Staff Wellness Coalition at the request of the Chancellor.  Jason Davis, the new RSS 
Fitness Coordinator, will play a central role in the program.  A town hall meeting is being held on 
Thursday, April 25 at 5:00p in the Student Health Center Auditorium to share your ideas about 
how to create and foster a healthy campus environment. 
 
HVAC and roof project has begun.  Temperatures in the building will be warmer at times. 
 
The two exit turnstiles are being removed, 
 
The natatorium overlooks are being updated to allow two rooms that can be used for groups 
(children’s parties, etc).   
 
New lighting is being installed in the Natatorium during the week of July 15-20.  The pool will 
need to be closed in the first week of July and drained for the month.  Swimmers may work with 
the RSS to gain access to other swimming facilities during this time.   
 
Events upcoming: 
RSS/Faculty/Staff Golf outing – Friday, April 26 
Doc Spackman Triathlon – Saturday, April 27 
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